
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Formal consultation on admission arrangements for 2025/26 

 

In accordance with the requirements of the current legislation, I write to provide you with 

the details of the Admission Arrangements and criteria, which Belfairs Academy and 

Darlinghurst Academy will apply to applications for the admission to 2025/26. 

 

No changes are proposed from the admission arrangements that are currently in place.  

The legislation requires that a consultation is held every seven years even if no changes 

are being proposed.  

 

I invite you and your parent community to make any comments or observations to me in 

writing during the period 1 October to 5pm Friday 25 November 2023.   

 

Applications for admission to the school must be made in accordance with the 

coordinated admission scheme operated by the child’s home local authority. For children 

resident in Southend-on-Sea this is published in the Primary Admissions Booklet available on 

the website of Southend-on-Sea Borough Council. Our proposed admission arrangements 

are provided in appendix 1. 

 

Responses to the consultation must be in writing to the school by email to 

enquiries@belfairsacademy.org.uk or by post to Legra Academy Trust, Belfairs Academy, 

Highlands Boulevard, Leigh on Sea, SS9 3TG. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Mrs B Williams 

Principal/CEO Legra Academy Trust  
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